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Comments: The main fact is the Heber horses are not overpopulated in anyway.

These horses are protected under Federal law! The talk of roundups and killing of any our American Wild Horses
and Burros should not be an option.

The horses should stay protected &amp; not by a government that knows nothing about them.
They are on public land that my tax dollars contribute to. Meaning my VOTE should count &amp; it is a NO!

Everyone that comes to stay with us in Heber can't want to see the wild horses &amp; all the other wild life in our
area.



